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Comments about suggested site allocations
(and other map designations)

Please use this form to comment on emerging options and other sites as they appear on the
settlement maps. Please complete one of these sheets for every response you make.

Which site or allocation do you wish to comment on?

Settlement Map Site reference Other designation — If you want to
(e.g. Natland) Number number comment on something that doesn’t have
(e.g. 11) (e.g. R62) a site reference (e.g. development

boundary, town centre boundary, green
gap) please describe it here

Endmoor 8 M41M

Do you support, oppose or support in part the suggested allocation or designation? (delete
as appropriate)

| do support in part the suggested site allocation/designation for the following use(s)
Housing/employment/retail/community uses/open space/

S O e e

Please explain your reasons (continue on a separate sheet/expand box if necessary)

| feel the development of this site to be a natural progression of the village. It is a fairly level
site and accessible from the existing Sycamore Close development. | do have a concern
about the level of housing proposed for Endmoor, which | understand could be a maximum
of 140 houses if all three sites are developed. If such a huge development were to be built
quickly, the village would be overwhelmed and the community balance that Endmoor
currently enjoys would be lost. Endmoor is a community that has evolved slowly over more
than 100 years and may families have lived here for generations and the village has a strong
community spirit.

| am strongly opposed to the commercial/industrial element proposed for this site as there
are already many alternative commercial/industrial sites surrounding Endmoor that are not
currently full to capacity eg Summerlands, Gatebeck and the new Moss End development at
J36, therefore | do not see the need for more, plus the proposed position of the
commercial/industrial area is right next to the A65 and would be highly visible on the
approach to Endmoor and not in keeping with the current aesthetic of the village.




